
 

$1,500 
REWARD 

 

FOR RETURN OF OLD 
SADDLE 

LOST SAT. JUNE 7, EVENING 
On Highway 189/191 east of Bondurant by 
Hoback Ranches & Fisherman Creek roads. 

This saddle has great sentimental value. 
 

If you have it or know who does, 
please call Kevin at 307-739-0759.  

NO QUESTIONS ASKED; 
REWARD GUARANTEED! 


